
The preparation and response to the storm Isaias by the Governor, state 
government, Eversource and all who were involved was dismal, incompetent and 
a disgrace. 
 
The CEO of Eversource should resign from his $20 million plus job. He does not 
merit such a salary, especially when everyone is suffering from the COVID 19 
pandemic and its devastating effect on the economy and lives of people here.  
 
The electric rate increases are not justified and have to be rolled back.  
The service is decreased and the rates increase! This is a rip off. 
 
 


